
TUIF needs you! 
Organize the 32nd Tohoku University 

International Festival 
Kawauchi Hagi Hall, May 14th 2017 

Looking for a new challenge? 
Be part Tohoku‘s biggest international event and  join our 

international organizing committee! 
 

Apply until Jan 15th: by scanning the QR code 
 

Do you want to find out more?  
Come to our first meeting: 
International House Sanjo,  

Meeting Room D, 2017 Jan 8; at 7:00 pm 

Information: tufsacontact@gmail.com  

Tohoku University  Foreign Student Association (TUFSA), www.tufsa.net/matsuri/ 


